Dear [Patient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. At [Healthcare Provider's Name], we continuously strive
to improve our services and ensure that our patients receive the best possible care.

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate your thoughts regarding your
recent visit on [Date of Visit]. Specifically, we are interested in your opinions on:

e The quality of care you received
e Our staff's professionalism and friendliness
e The overall experience at our facility

Please feel free to share any additional comments or suggestions you may have. Your responses
will be kept confidential and used solely for the purpose of enhancing our services.

You can reply to this letter or contact us at [Contact Information]. Thank you for taking the time
to help us improve our care.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]

[Your Title]
[Healthcare Provider's Name]



